From:

To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: Re: Objection to the West Berks Local Plan Review 2023
Date: 08 March 2023 14:46:49

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.
I confirm that | understand that my name will be made public.

Many thanks,

Naomi Josey

Sent from Outlook for Android

From: PlanningPolicy <PlanningPolicy@westberks.gov.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 2:26:21 PM

Tos Naom Joscy

Subject: FW: Objection to the West Berks Local Plan Review 2023
*REMINDER*

Dear Naomi
Thank you for your email in response to the Local Plan Review Reg 19 consultation.

To ensure an open and fair examination it is important that the Planning Inspector and all
other participants in the examination process know who has made representations on the
LPR. The Planning Inspectorate is clear that submitted representations need to be made
publicly available, including on the Council’s website, with the person/organisation
making the representation being identified. If names are not made available it is likely that
it will not be possible for the plan to be examined. A copy of all submitted representations
will also be made available to the Planning Inspector. Address details will not be made
publically available.

Whilst we will therefore not be able to redact your name from your representation, we do
confirm that your address details will not be made public.

If you would still like us to process your response as part of the Local Plan Review
Reg 19 consultation then could you please confirm that you understand that your
name will be made public. Alternatively, if you would like to withdraw your
representation, then please let us know. If we do not receive confirmation from you

by Friday 10t March we will be unable to process your representation.

Kind regards
Planning Policy Team

From: PlanningPolicy [mailto:PlanningPolicy@westberks.gov.uk]
Sent: 04 March 2023 20:25

Tos Naomi Jose, I

Subject: RE: Objection to the West Berks Local Plan Review 2023

Dear Naomi



Thank you for your email in response to the Local Plan Review Reg 19 consultation.

To ensure an open and fair examination it is important that the Planning Inspector and all
other participants in the examination process know who has made representations on the
LPR. The Planning Inspectorate is clear that submitted representations need to be made
publicly available, including on the Council’s website, with the person/organisation
making the representation being identified. If names are not made available it is likely that
it will not be possible for the plan to be examined. A copy of all submitted representations
will also be made available to the Planning Inspector. Address details will not be made
publically available.

Whilst we will therefore not be able to redact your name from your representation, we do
confirm that your address details will not be made public.

If you would still like us to process your response as part of the Local Plan Review
Reg 19 consultation then could you please confirm that you understand that your
name will be made public. Alternatively, if you would like to withdraw your
representation, then please let us know.

Kind regards
Planning Policy Team

From: Naori Jose

Sent: 03 March 2023 16:07

To: PlanningPolicy <planningpolicy@westberks.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to the West Berks Local Plan Review 2023

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Please find attached my objections to the West Berks Local Plan Review attached. | would
like for my details below to remain confidential and withheld.

Your faithfully,

Naomi Josey

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the
individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed may not necessarily represent those
of West Berkshire Council. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any
action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this e-mail in error. All communication sent to or from West Berkshire Council may be
subject to recording and or monitoring in accordance with UK legislation, are subject to the requirements
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and may therefore be disclosed to a third party on request.





